TELEPHONE : MW 0522.

The University of Sydney

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE :

Department of Anthropology,
25th June, 1965.

Dear Grote,

Thanks for your letter. Thgéates seem very nice ,and
the new ong for the West Point Lighthouse -south fitskin well
with the 2i thousand for “.P. north. I had noticed theimistake
in the other one ,

I am at present working on the stones from Rocky
Cape in order to try and get and get something to say at
AN.Z.A.A.S. I had given th e article to Richard Wright for
publication in 'Mankind' , and I believe that he is writing
to you at present.

I am thinking of going to West Point just after
ANZAAS for about a week , and stay at the Murphy's shack. Alan
Thorne wke 1s doing an M.A. on the human material from the site ,
end From 1 cremation pit Flhas reconstucted the back half of ¢t~
skull, and this is associé%ed with bits of Jaw as well . All the
pieces were freshly broken after having been burnt, and iy is
possible that there may be some more bits lwing around in the
vicinity of the pit. We have found guite a lot of a different
individual ®% lying around nearby at the same stratigraphic
level,and there might be a one shi~d chance of finding some
more ., Anyway, I want to see the West Coast in Winter !
Thanks very much for the air photos, they were

excellent . I looK forward to seeing you in Hobart this August.

U

Regards,




